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Dear fellow Oregonians, 

Please stop SB 916. We in this great state are blessed by beautiful natural 

landscapes, and beautiful people full of independent love for their community. We 

need you to help stop the current climate of rewarding those who damage this 

community. Namely those who refuse to contribute, and sow division through their 

social activism. 

Unemployment insurance payments are not to aid protests. They are to aid persons 

and families who unexpectedly have lost income from employment. 

We will be seeing much more unemployment in this state as the activists are working 

tirelessly to destroy any industry, company or lifestyle that they don’t practice 

themselves. 

The fears of federal government overreach are closer to reality every day the State 

entertains ideas such as legalized drugs, legalized vagrancy, legalized and 

subsidized racism and reparations and now legally subsidized pay for those who 

willfully walk off a job in protest. 

Please help Oregon by focusing on legislation that betters society for all Oregonians, 

not by sowing division and the very seeds of our destruction. 


